
I am writing to support HB 1569. I think that it is a very good idea to teach the aspects of sex trafficking listed in this bill
to kids. It's especially beneficial at grade seven since teaching them about this subject at a fairly early (age 12?) like this
can really help them avoid falling into the trap that predators set for them. If this does pass, I so hope that school
districts will see their way to reinforcing that early instruction with a repeat later on but before the end of high school as
described in number 1 of the bill. Since I see this has the potential to save lives and prevent the misery and damage of
sex trafficking, I hope you will vote yes on HB 1569.


